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Club Photographer 

Guidelines 

 
Thank you for volunteering to be our Club Photographer, or co-Photographer. 
You will play an important part in documenting club events and activities with 
your camera, whether it’s your actual camera, or mobile phone camera. 
 
These guidelines are just that, guidelines. Any, and all, modifications will be 
enhanced by your experience and techniques with photography. Please 
update these guidelines as you see fit. 
 
Main events to be photographed: 

• Club meetings where someone, or more than one person, is presented 
with a trophy, special gift, 50/50 winnings, etc. 

• Social nights, if the opportunity presents itself. 
• Corvette outings/events, ie. a local day drive, or to any Corvette-related 

event. 
• Take pictures of club member(s) with their cars for the Website, sharing 

these with the Website coordinator. 
• Annual Christmas party. 
• HDCC Car Show at Bend Chevy, or specified location. 
• End of Year Banquet. 
• Biennial (every other year) COHD (Corvettes on the High Desert) 

fundraiser. 
• COHD check presentation to the recipient of this fundraiser. (This 

happens asap after the Treasurer completes their accounting of this 
event.) 

 
After taking pictures at any of the above occasions, edit your photographs, 
save them on a DVD, flash drive or your computer, and share them with the 
following individuals: 

• Newsletter Editor 
• Website coordinator 
• Social Media coordinator 
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Encourage all club members to share their pictures with you, as well as the 
three individuals mentioned above. 
 
At special events, ie. Christmas, it’s always fun, and appreciated, to take 
pictures of each couple, a single, or even groups. These, especially, are 
beneficial for the Newsletter Editor when highlighting an event and the 
participants. 
 
If, at any time, a club member requests a photograph of themselves, or one 
from a special event, you’ll have the resources to accommodate them. 
There’s no requirement for you to automatically send club members any 
pictures you have taken. 
 
If you have any questions regarding being a Club Photographer, do not 
hesitate to ask any previous Club Photographer. 
 
At the end of your term, or when you resign this volunteer position, please 
update these Guidelines and pass them to the current President by the 
February club meeting. He/She can update the Presidents Book before 
passing it along to the incoming President. 
 
Congratulations and ‘thank you’ for your participation. 
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